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WHAT 'S  HAPPEN ING

SWPBIS PAWSITIVE BEHAVIOR
Our schoolwide expectations are: P-do your Personal Best, A-act
responsibly, W-make wise choices, S-show respect. Cougars should use
these expectations in and out of the building. 

Cool Cougar breakfast will return for the end of the third quarter.
Details coming soon!

We have started Principal's 100. Principal's 100 recognizes cougars who
display PAWS or get caught doing something good throughout the
building. Teachers and support staff will give out reward tickets to
various students, who then turn in the tickets for a chance to win a
prize on the Principal's 100 board. Watch our FB page to see which
students will be in the very first 100's club!

ANNOUNCEMENTS UPCOMING EVENTS

PSSA & Pizza
MAR. 16TH

MAR. 24TH

GCES Mulicultural Night

Please join us for the PSSA & PIZZA Parent
Mingle. Many of your favorite 3-5 teachers will
be present to give you an overview of what to

expect and how to help your 3-5 grader
prepare. There will also be pizza, childcare, and

prizes. Sign up HERE.

MARCH 2023

APR. 5-11
Spring Break

MAR. 31ST

Act 80 Day #9 (no school for
students)

The Community Closet is open to
Grover students, families, staff, and
community members.

Located in Grover’s Community Room
Need something or interested in
donating?

Contact Community School Director,
Sara Musone, at 814-874-2653 or
saramusone@eriesd.org

Scan the QR code and fill out the form
to make a request!

MAR. 2ND
Read Across America Day 
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